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Arthur E. Lundvall, Jr.
Vice President
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
P. O. Box 1475
Baltimore, Maryland 21203

*

Dear Mr. Lundvall:

Thank you for your letter of May 15, 1980 to Chairman Ahearne expressing
your concerns with the proposed approach to the issue of Anticipated
Transients Without Scram (ATWS) as set forth in NUREG-0460, Vol. 4.

I assure you that the staff will give careful consideration to your
coments as well as all the other available coments on NUREG-0460, Vol.
4 before making its recomendations to the Comission.

Sincerely,

OriginalSigned by

H. R. Denton ;

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

. .

.

e

e

8007110115
. . _- ..


